
UNITED STATES COURTS 
FOR THE FIRST CIRCUIT 

 
BANKRUPTCY JUDGE POSITION 

 
 

The First Circuit Court of Appeals is seeking applicants for a bankruptcy judge position 
for the United States Bankruptcy Court for the District of Puerto Rico in Ponce. Attorneys are 
encouraged to apply, even if their experience is not specifically in bankruptcy law. Interested 
applicants may obtain an application from the Circuit Executive's Office, from the Bankruptcy 
Court Clerk for the District of Puerto Rico, or by accessing the Court of Appeals' website at 
www.ca1.uscourts.gov. Persons interested in applying for this position and willing to serve if 
selected should personally submit their applications to Susan Goldberg, Circuit Executive, via 
email at ca01_chjobs@ca1.uscourts.gov. The individual selected must comply with the statutory 
and Judicial Conference regulations regarding the filing of financial disclosure reports. The term 
of office is 14 years, and the current salary is $201,112. Applications are to be received no later 
than March 3, 2021. EOE. 

 
 

 
 

 


